
To:  IAAP board 
From:  Judy Kuriansky 
Date:  March 13, 2005 
Re:  Progress report on the UN and IAAP activities, specifically 
involving the membership 
 
Today (Sunday) Walter and I had a discussion about involving the 
IAAP membership in the UN, following up on proposals that had 
been raised last year.  The proposals are: 
 

1)      Invite the membership, through Michael or the office, to 
become part of the “virtual subcommittee” on UN activities.  
These members would be on a separate email list to receive 
information about the UN so they can have input, to the Board 
and to Walter and myself, so we can represent their interests. 

 
2)      Invite the membership to send in their papers and work, so 

we can present them to the DPI office to be included in the 
Library materials.  This makes their work available to those 
who use the library for resources related to UN DPI NGO 
activities and interests. 

 
Let Walter and I know your thoughts. 
 
 
 
 


